TAB Meeting Minutes: Jan 10, 2022

AD Report:
Thank you to all the sports teams that have worked concessions for the Winter season so far.

Senior Nights have been determined. They start Sat Jan 22 and run through Feb 11.

Head Football Coach interviews are underway. Brian is conducting Interviews with a committee
of 10 people (school personnel, current parents and youth football representatives). First round
will be completed shortly and then a second round will determine the candidate that will be
suggested to the school board. The plan is for this to happen at the February BOE meeting.

Covid Protocols for athletes: if an athlete tests positive contact tracing will be done and contacts
will be notified. In order for the contact (athlete) to return to play they need to take a proctored
test within 24 hours and show it to be negative. If the contact does not take a test, they will have
to sit for 5 days before being cleared to play. Tests will be available from the board office. Brian
will give instructions if your child is notified as a close contact. Brian is looking into the protocol
for those who have had Covid and the possibility of a false positive result.

Committee Reports:

VP Report:

Next in person meeting we will pick up where we left off with our brainstorming sessions. We
value everyone's opinions and will definitely pick up with the tasks. Hoping to divide into
committees and resolve some of the brainstorming ideas.

Hospitality and Treasurer Report:
Again, huge thank you to those that helped with concessions.

We will have the opportunity to earn funds during the Track Season doing concessions for the
Suburban League meets for both MS and HS. Also, hoping to get some OHSAA events.

$76,783 in the general fund.

Membership:
97 members and sponsors. Membership has brought in $7330 so far. There are 32 seniors.

TAB Wrestling Tournament: (Feb 4 & 5)

The TAB Board has decided to postpone the tournament until next year. The decision was
made for a few reasons. The safety of the community in regards to Covid along with the
financial burden it could place on TAB. Plus the logistics with volunteers and management of
the tournament during Covid would be too difficult to maintain. Thank you to everyone who was
already set to volunteer.



Scholarship:

The Senior Scholarship committee through the district will meet and start the process sometime
in Feb/March. Once the counseling office puts out the dates of scholarships, a timeline will be
announced. Typically happens around Spring break.

Other news:

Hockey: Looking for a goalie for next year. Trying to put together an informational night. Pass
that along to 8th -11th graders. You do not need to know how to skate.

Roseland Lanes fundraiser is Feb 26. Chipotle night Jan 25. The team is playing at Rocket
Mortgage on Jan 28.

Gymnastics: Strawberry Moon boutique fundraiser Feb 9. 6-8pm. Portion of the sales go to
the gymnastics team.

Social Media/Communications: If your team has a social media post that you want shared,
tag TAB. We will share information about the upcoming fundraising events.

Old Business

When we can go back to In person meetings they will be held in the LGI Room at THS.

New Business:

See other news for team announcements.

We will communicate with everyone via email if the meeting for next month will be virtual or in
person.

Motion to close 7:50

Next meeting: Feb 14, 2022 at 7pm



